


● For the treatment of an illness or injury
● Has to be the most cost effective – a lot of times we get requests for the most 

expensive item.  While it is nice to have we need to know that it is the most cost 
effective.  We wouldn’t pay for things like a camera, microphone, light, speaker, and 
aromatherapy sleep spray because these are considered nonmedical

● These things are provided because we want to the member to remain in the 
community setting

● They are also to restore members to their functional level



● Must be medically necessary – not for convenience, recreation or safety (example of 
a cubby bed)

● Medicaid is always the payer of last resort to Medicare or any other type of 
insurance – if the individual has other insurance but will not pay for the equipment 
they will need to get a denial from the insurance.  Sometimes even then Medicaid 
does not cover the equipment.

● Rentals are usually for 10 months and then the member owns the equipment.  
Oxygen equipment is the exception. It is a continuous rental. This does not include 
CPAPs or BIPAPS.

● Received questions about whether equipment is covered.  Without a HCPCS code it 
is hard to say yes or no.  Even if I tell you that Medicaid covers it there are criteria 
for the approval of the equipment. I am usually not given the criteria so I am just 
letting you know whether Medicaid covers it not for your member.



● The member must have a face-to-face visit related to the primary reason for which 
the item(s) are being ordered within the previous six (6) months with the ordering or 
prescribing practitioner. 





It is important to determine if the code requires prior authorization.  This is not really for the 
case manager to determine. DME Providers can look up the information under the online 
fee schedule. Or if one of you are looking it up you can go into the DME manual and look.  
The description will tell you if a PA is required.
If the individual is using disposable equipment, the provider is required to contact the 
member to see if they are needing their monthly supplies.  If they have a surplus, the 
member, guardian or care provider should indicate how many  are needed instead of just 
requesting the normal amount.  Stockpiling by either the member or the provider can be 
considered fraud.

All DME must be obtained by a provider enrolled with Wyoming Medicaid.



● Need to also know what has been tried previously
















